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October 20, 2014

Ms Kirsten Walli
Secretary, Ontario Energy Board
Box 2319, 27th Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto M4P 1E4
boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca

RE: Cedar Point Wind Energy Project OEB File Number EB-2014-0295

Dear Ms Walli:

Re: Board File No.: EB-2014-0295
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Please acccept this letter as my request for Observer status in Board proceeding, EB-2014-0295.
Two (2) hard copies of this letter have been sent to your attention.

 

It is my understanding that only residents or landowners with property directly abuting one of the
collection lines can request intervenor status.  However, I do wish to express concerns I have
regarding this project during the course of the hearing.

 

I understand and will follow the rules and procedures for OEB hearings.

 
Yours truly,

 

 

Santo Giorno

 

 

 




